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This bill repeals residency requirement in Oregon Death with Dignity Act. 

 

Oregon is becoming a destination for death. Come to Oregon and you can get a free 

abortion. Come to Oregon for a suicide prescription. Who wants to come see a state 

torn apart by rioters, so we fill our hotels with death instead of cleaning up the state.  

 

Oregon is on life support, and this is not an answer for Oregonians. We have to quit 

taking on the problems of the world and do what is best for Oregonians. 


